
 

 
 

May 26, 2021 
 
Neighbor  
Douglas Street 
Uxbridge, MA 01569 
 
SUBJECT: 515 Douglas Street Water Connection Work & Services Disruption Notice 
 
Dear Neighbor, 

 A temporary disruption in water service is scheduled to occur in your area on Friday 6/4/2021 
starting at 8PM and is anticipated to temporarily impact water services at your address for several 
hours.  If you have any questions please contact David Stevens or Cole Reichenbach at Layton 
Construction via the contact information provided below.  All water services are anticipated to return to 
normal once this work is completed. 

 

DAVID STEVENS 
Senior Superintendent 
DStevens@laytonconstruction.com 
Layton Construction Company 
5409 Maryland Way, Suite 320, Brentwood, TN 37027 
P 615.376.6217  |  M 760.450.5910 

 
  
Cole Reichenbach 
Project Manager 
CReichenbach@laytonconstruction.com 
Layton Construction Company, LLC  
8961 Research Drive, Suite 100, Irvine, CA 92618 
P 949.453.8300  |  M 909.809.4699 
 
 
 
 
 


